
 
 

Braehead School June Newsletter 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

I am delighted to have now taken up post as Head Teacher and have found pupils 

and staff to be extremely welcoming.  I look forward to getting to know, and 

working with, everyone involved with the school community. 

 

As we approach the end of term here are some key dates for your diaries! 

 

Health Week – Week Beginning 17th June 

Next week is our annual Health Week.  There have been a variety 

of activities planned for the children to take part in which I’m sure 

they will enjoy.  There will be plenty opportunity for physical 

activity so the children can come to school dressed in their 

jogging/ tracksuit bottoms – no football strips please.   

 

Each class will have the opportunity to taste a variety of different fruits – 

please let your class teacher know of any specific allergies.   

 

Polling Day  - Thursday 20th June 

A reminder that the school will be closed to all pupils on Thursday 20th June 

2013.   

 

Sports Day – Thursday 27th June @ 12:30 

This year Sports day will run slightly differently as we are competing in our 

house teams.  Please can children come to school that day dressed 

appropriately to take part in Sports – if possible wearing a t-shirt the same 

colour as their house.   

 

Red – Balgownie, Blue – Westfield, Green – Bodachra and Shielhill - Yellow 

 

Lunch will be at 11:30am with a 12:30 departure to head down to Westfield 

situated at the back of the school.  You are welcome to join us there for the 

afternoon.  It would be helpful if your child could remain in school that day for 

lunch.   

 

The Parent Group have kindly donated Juice for all the children. 

 



Once all sports activities have been completed all children will return to school 

and be dismissed as usual at the end of the day from their classroom areas.   

 

Fun Day - Saturday 29th June 

The parent group have been working hard to organise this years Fun 

Day which will run from 10am -12pm on Saturday 29th June.  Lots of 

fun games and stalls have been organised and it looks to be a great 

day.  The Parent Group will issue more information in the near future.  

If you are available to help out on the day there is a list in the 

Reception area of the school for you to sign up. 

 

End of Term Assembly – Tuesday 2nd July @ 9:30am 

All P7 parents are invited to attend our end of term assembly where the P7 

children will perform a wee song and serve you with a cup of tea and biscuit.   

 

Disco – 4th July  

Nursery Pre School – P3     6.00 – 7.15 p.m. 

P4 – P7                                7.30 – 8.45 p.m.  

 

Details will follow from the Parent Group. 

 

Toy Day – 5th July, 2013  

 

The last day of term will be ‘Toy Day’.  Children are permitted to take in a toy 

from home – please no electronic or expensive items.   

 

On the afternoon of the last day the whole school will be treated to a 

performance of ‘Oliver Twist’ from M and M Productions.  We are lucky enough 

to have this as a free performance to end the session.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Diane Duncan 

Head Teacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


